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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 60 – 2024 
 

River Medway – Chatham Reach – Euro Wharf 
Quay Wall Replacement Work 
 

Notice is hereby given that a programme of work to replace the existing and degrading quay 

wall at Euro Wharf will be commencing soon. Work to replace the sheet piled berth face is due to 
commence on or around 4th November 2024 with completion expected in February 2026. Work will 
be carried out in two phases and will predominantly be completed from behind the existing berth 
edge where a new quay wall will be constructed before removal of the existing sheet piling. Whilst 
works are underway, contractors will be working on the quay edge and on the waterline towards 
the final stages of construction. 
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All vessels are requested to pass Euro Wharf with caution, minimise their wash when 
required, be aware of safety craft operating along the berth edge and monitor VHF Ch.74 at 
all times. 
 
 

Admiralty Chart No. 1835 refers. 
        
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. 
 
 

Marine Operations Department       24th October 2024 
Peel Ports London Medway              


